
Saturday December 21, 2024 

Belle Plaine Community Center 

9:30 AM 

1 Citizens present 

Chairman Alvin Bartz called to order at 9:30 A.M.  a special end of the year board meeting. Present for 
roll call were Wade Wisnefske Supervisor #1, Cody Hoffman Supervisor #2, Kristine Vomastic Clerk and 
Colleen Weishoff Treasurer. 

The Treasurer went of the bills, there were no financials since they wouldn’t be available until after the 
1st of the month. Wade made a motion to accept paying the bills presented, seconded by Cody, all in 
favor, none opposed, motion carried. 

The Clerk had sent the minutes from the December 9 regular meeting by email to the board to review, 
with no questions or changes a motion by Wade to approve the minutes as they were presented, 
seconded by Cody, all in favor, none opposed, motion carried. 

AGENDA 

PAUL HAHN CONTRACT 

A motion was made by Wade to sign Paul Hahn’s building inspector contract, seconded by Cody, all in 
favor, none opposed, motion carried.  

There was nothing additional on the agenda. 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

Alvin stated that after January 1st Alvin and a DNR Forester will walk Gibson Island. We will get rid of a 
lot of the downed wood. Also, after January 1st Alvin will meet with the Shawano County snowplow 
drivers for a meeting. 

CODY DECLARATION OF NON-CANDIDACY 

Cody Hoffman announced that he will not be rerunning for the Supervisor #2 position in the January 
2025 caucus that will be voted on in the Spring 2025 election. 

With no further business and no residents for public comments, Wade made a motion to adjourn, 
seconded by Cody Hoffman. 

Adjourned at 10:15 A.M. 

Kristine Vomastic Clerk 

 

 

 



  


